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ZAMBIAS' STATEMENT DURING THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW OF COLOMBIA, 10TH MAY, 2018.

Mr. President,

Zambia welcomes the delegation of  Colombia to the Third UPR cycle and thank them for the comprehensive report and update just been provided.

We commend Colombia for the tireless efforts in her quest to improve the living standards of its people as well as the promotion and protection of human rights . Colombia's' ratification of the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities is also worth commending.
 The Zambian delegation however, is concerned about the continued attacks on human rights defenders and social leaders, the high number of cases of abandoned children as well as reports of children separated from their families because of poverty, prevalence of sexual violence against women  and girls, including rape by all actors in the armed conflict.

We  recommend  to  Colombia the following:

-To implement two recommendations which Colombia accepted linked to Special Procedures to invite Special Rapporteur on Violence against Women;

-To ratify the Optional Protocol to the Convention Against Torture and Other Cruel, Inhuman or Degrading Treatment or Punishment;

-To ratify the Optional Protocol to the International Covenant on Economic, Social and Cultural Rights.

Finally, we wish Colombia every success as she implements the recommendations she will accept during the third cycle.

I thank you Mr. President. 
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